
MUW General Campaign Chair Update

Follow us on our social media!       

Dear MUW Su​pporters,
Many thanks to everyone who joined us and the Fenton
Family Dealerships to kick off MUW’s 2023 Annual Campaign
Imagine What We Can Do Together! We’re off and running
toward our $1,518,000 goal! It was truly a community-focused
event with heartfelt stories of impact and recognition of the
2022 Circle of Excellence award recipients:

Douglas Company received the Summit Award  
Monadnock Ford received the Trailblazer Award 
Cameron Tease received the Spirit of Monadnock
Award 
Main Street America Insurance received the Enterprise
Award  

 
The third annual Ken Jue Award was also presented to Douglas
Company for their continuing commitment to our community
through their philanthropic and community service initiatives.
Watch the presentation here.

These award recipients embody this year’s campaign theme
Imagine What We Can Do Together by generously sharing
their time, treasure, and talent. Watch the full recording and
be inspired!   

What We Accomplish Together
Liz LaRose shared an example of the impact your donations
have on our region in her last President’s letter. Let’s continue
that thread and take a look at the Southern New Hampshire
Services (SNHS) Hillsboro Child Development Center, which
provides quality and affordable childcare and child
development resources to the surrounding communities.  

Reaching the 2023
campaign goal
of $1,518,000 will help
MUW to continue the fight
for Children, Education,
and Financial Stability in
the Monadnock Region.

A gift to MUW is an

investment that benefits

the entire community.

Donate now!

You are now able to look
up past issues of this
newsletter!

https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/
https://www.muw.org/circle-excellence-awards-0
https://youtu.be/9TCiHS3UdUg?si=WQNLJpfNspy2mqZI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=klqD-h_lhg8
https://www.muw.org/children
https://www.muw.org/education
https://www.muw.org/financialstability
https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/ZRKvlQ?reset=1&%253Bid=1&vid=w3rbq


In a video shown at the Kickoff event, one mother shared her
experience with the Center at the onset of a very traumatic
time for her and her family. She talks about how happy she is
with the supportive environment, the communication, and
how safe and happy her son feels at the Center.  

Through your generosity, MUW will provide a grant of
$110,000 every year through 2025 to SNHS Hillsboro Child
Development Center to provide resources and keep tuition
low – another great example of what we do together!  

Let’s Build the Momentum  
This year’s campaign goal is ambitious – $1,518,000 – but
doable! In fact, we’ve already raised 20%! With three months
to go, if we all pull together, we know we’ll do it. For our
families, our children, our communities, and our future!  

Sincerely,
Chris Coates, Cheshire County Administrator
Larry Monson, General Manager Monadnock Ford
Rose Novotny, Office Manager, Bank of NH
Imagine What We Can Do Together General Campaign Co-
Chairs

Click here to see
prior issues.

Thank you to our Sponsors!

https://youtu.be/hz3JgHbSZgI?si=UKUGwSBE2gnXS6bE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hz3JgHbSZgI&t=30s
https://www.muw.org/news/newsletters




MUW is proud of our outstanding charity ratings!
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	A gift to MUW is an investment that benefits the entire community.

